PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WEEHAWKEN
HUDSON COUNTY, NEW JERSEY

LEGAL NOTICE

CHANGE OF HEARING LOCATION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Meeting of the Planning Board of the
Township of Weehawken scheduled for Tuesday, August 20, 2019 at 7:30 p.m.,
originally to be held at the Weehawken High School Auditorium, 53 Liberty Place,
Weehawken

HAS BEEN MOVED TO A NEW LOCATION AT THE
WEEHAWKEN TOWNSHIP COUNCIL CHAMBERS
Municipal Building, 2* Floor

400 Park Avenue, Weehawken, New Jersey

There will be no change in the time or Agenda items for the Meeting.

Shuttle Transportation to and from the High School and Town Hall will be
made available free of charge for those requesting it.

The Township apologizes for this change, made necessary by an abrupt
failure of an Air Conditioning System at the High School.

By: Planning Board Clerk

Dated: August 20, 2019



